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Dear County Board Members,

I am writing you as representatives of our community.  I plead with you to please vote “NO” to
Authorizing the Purchase of Yahara Hills Land for County Landfill.  This design has yet to be tested
anywhere else so close to a densely populated area so there are too many unknowns regarding the
full impact to our quality of life, health and safety, and property value.  We have already
unexpectedly had to tolerate the ill-effects of the Rodefeld landfill for the past 5 years; we have 8
more to go.  We have been given zero reasons to believe this new landfill will be a better neighbor.
Please do not add on another 40 years of suffering for these communities; please vote “No”.

I am very disappointed in the way the current landfill is managed and in how this project is being
pursued:

One, for the current landfill to state that they manage well the smell and issues with
neighbors is based on zero data and not a single ask of us, the neighbors, of the landfill

Why is there no other option being presented or pursued for addressing the garbage needs –
it certainly feels like a down your throat regardless of anything solution

They start the meeting with stating there are not drinking wells nearby – I have a drinking well

Is it true that we are taking in garbage from other states or outside areas into our
neighborhood?

 

I would appreciate a call from someone to discuss my concerns.  I built my home, the only home I
will build in my lifetime, where I intended to live forever and now I am forced to consider moving.

Amy Fluke

608-212-6160
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